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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 4052 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2020 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Haylee Morse-Miller 
Reviewed by:  John Terpening 
Date:  February 5, 2020 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Amends residency requirements for purposes of licenses, tags and permits related to wildlife. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal - See explanatory analysis. 
 
Analysis: 
HB 4052 redefines “resident” for the purpose of redefining eligibility for hunting licenses, tags or permits issued 
by the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) to Oregon residents. 
 
ODFW charges different fees amounts depending on if an applicant for a license, tag or permit is a resident or 
non-resident; non-resident fees are generally much higher than resident fees.  
 
ODFW anticipates that this measure could result in a small change in licensing revenue, but this change is 
anticipated to be minimal. 
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